
F.H. & L. 
Faith, Hope and Love, and the Greatest of These is Love 

 
A Weekly Newsletter From Your Family at Oakhurst United Methodist Church 

 
 

OAKHURST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
Worship Hours:   

8:30am-Contemporary & 10am-Traditional 
________________________________________________________ 

        13400 Park Blvd., Seminole, FL  33776                                                 727-391-4769      

         www.oakhurstumc.com                                                               Find us on Facebook 

Office Hours:  Monday—Friday 

9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Rev. Nathan W. Carlson, Senior Pastor  

and  

Rev. Phil Vestal, Assistant Pastor  

Our Mission is to make disciples, who make disciples,  

who transform the World. 

FIRST TIME GUESTS:   

Text Hello  to 727-732-3550 to receive info from Oakhurst UMC. 

NOT RECEIVING OUR CHURCH E-MAILS:  TEAR AND DROP IN OFFERING 

NAME:  _____________________________________ E-MAIL ADDRESS:  _______________________________________ 



JUNE EVENTS AT OAKHURST UMC AND THE COMMUNITY 

JUNE HAPPY BIRTHDAY JUNE BABIES  

Wednesday, June 1 at Noon 
Start of Alpha Brown Bag       

Weekly Series 
Fellowship Hall 

Sunday, June 5 Communion Sunday  

Sunday, June 12 Recognition Sunday  

Tuesday, June 14 Flag Day  

Saturday, June 18 Third Saturday Food Drive  

Saturday, June 18 Thrift Store Sale Store Closing 

Sunday, June 19 Father’s Day  

Monday, June 20 Church Office Closed In Observance of Juneteenth 

Tuesday, June 21 Summer Begins  

Tuesday, June 28 Yoga Class—Intro and Restorative 9:00 am—Fellowship Hall 

Thursday, June 30 Yoga Class—Chair Class 1:30 pm—Fellowship Hall 

WEEKLY   

Every Monday at 11am Living Well in the Word Room 12 - West Wing 

Every Wednesday at 9am 
Coffee in the Community w/Pastor 

Nathan and Pastor Phil 
at Southie Coffee 

Every Saturday at 10am 

Except the last Saturday of 

the Month 

Kathy's Art Class Fellowship Hall 

Dates/Events are Subject to Change without Notice 



YOGA CLASSES SCHEDULED! 

Tuesday, June 28 at 9:00 a.m. 

 Intro and Restorative Class 

Thursday, June 30 at 1:30 p.m. 

 Chair Class 

Weekly Classes 

So Exciting! 

Oakhurst UMC will be receiving New Members on 

July 10th at the 10:00 a.m. Traditional Service. 

If you have considered becoming a member of     

Oakhurst UMC and would like to be recognized on 

this day, please let us know by completing the New 

Member Information Form and returning it to the 

Church Office.  Come Join Us! 

Do you have a Nesco 18 Quart Roasters? 

The Street Ministry Cooking Team are in need of older Nesco 18 Quart 

Roasters with the Stainless Steel Inserts to continue to cook for the 

homeless.  Missions will be happy to purchase the roasters from you.  

If you can help, please contact Dawn Curtis at 727-409-3355.   

Thank You for your continue support of our Missions. 

 

IN THE FELLOWSHIP HALL 



What’s Happening With Cuba? 

As you probably know, our Cuba mission trips for May and June have been POSTPONED (not cancelled.)  A 

very sudden and wonderful thing happened.  Pastor Eglis, who had served our sister church in Colon for 

many years, and his family had the opportunity to legally move their family to the U.S.A.  Pastora Marlys won 

the U.S. Visa lottery.  Right before our May mission trip, the family had to go to Guyana in South America to 

obtain their Visa’s.  They intended to go back to Cuba to say good-byes and gather belongings, but their 17 

yr. old son received notice to report to the military.  If they went back, they would not be able to bring Abel 

to America.   The family arrived in America with just their suitcases packed for a 10-day trip.   

There is more to the story than that, but the good news is that the family – Eglis, Marlys and the children 

Abel (17 ) and Ishabel (19) - are safe and sound with an older couple (long-time friends) in Satellite Beach, FL.   

Ishabel is the only one who speaks English, but Marlys already has a job at McDonalds and Eglis has his driv-

er’s license and is interviewing for work.   The children’s SS#’s are delayed for some reason, so enrollment in 

H.S. and college is delayed.   

Gary and Annette Clairy visited them in Satellite Beach, bringing some resources generously donated by Oak-

hurst UMC.  While there, they Face Timed with the newly appointed pastor at our sister church in Colon Cu-

ba.  Pastor Omar and his family were very thrilled to meet all of us.   We told him to expect some $$ from 

Oakhurst, being personally delivered to the Bishop in Havana by Rusty - the coordinator for Tampa Bay UMC 

Cuba Missions.   We were able to greet many of the parishioners also via Face Time.   They expressed grati-

tude for our continued support of their needs, which are many.   

Over Memorial Day weekend, Dawn Curtis visited the family.  She brought supplies collected for our sister 

church.  Pastor and Pastora will deliver them to Colon, Cuba in June.  They are going back, without the chil-

dren, to retrieve belongings and sell what they can.  Also, to say a proper goodbye to the people there.  

We are hoping to welcome Pastor Eglis and his family to Oakhurst when they visit sometime this summer.  

They are very excited to meet our church.  Ishabel “Ishy” agreed to sing at our services (coordinating, of 

course with Lynnea and Jackie.)  I know Oakhurst is just as excited to meet them.  Pastor and Pastora plan to 

continue to help the Colon UMC in any way possible.   They are very grateful for God’s blessings and believe 

God has placed them in the U.S. for a reason. 

Please continue to pray for this beautiful family and for our sister church in Cuba.  Our mission group will 

make the trip to Colon this October.  



Provided by the Health Ministry at Oakhurst UMC 







Thank you to our bulletin sponsors.   

 

Contact Us Via E-Mail 

Rev. Nathan Carlson (ncarlson@oakhurstumc.com) 

Rev. Phil Vestal (pvestal@oakhurstumc.com) 

Jackie Marschall (musicdir@oakhurstumc.com) 

Tammy Pluskat (financesec@oakhurstumc.com) 

Leticia (Lety) Cruz (officemgr@oakhurstumc.com) 

Justin Correll (facilities@oakhurstumc.com) 

 

 

 

 

 

Want to Give On-Line 

SCAN ME 


